

Our newsletters will keep you up to date! Thank you for subscribing, volunteering, and donating. We couldn't do it without your support!

Living with Covid and Some New Year's Resolutions!

According to Just Say Something's latest Blog written by Parent Consultant, Karent Hyatt, "Now, we live in a world where we avoid crowds (or at least most of us do), wash our hands more than we EVER have before, put on our "mask armor" before we head out the door, and we head for the nearest exit, if we hear anyone sneeze or cough..." CLICK HERE to read more!

#JSSBlog #JSSGuestWriter #COVID19Prevention #TheNewNormal #SavingKidsSavingLives #MonitorYourKids #NutureYourKids #StartTalking #PreventACES #ConversationStarter #ToughTopics #JustSaySomething #SubstancePrevention #Parenting



You're invited to participate in or sponsor the 34th Annual Red Ribbon Classic Golf Tournament, presented by the Reedy Property Group on Monday, March 28, 2022 at the Thornblade Club in Greer, SC. Registration starts at 8:00AM. Tee off time begins at 10:00AM. Sponsors include the Van Geison Team and Aline Capital.

Just Say Something is the sole beneficiary. Proceeds will help youth, parents, and communities have open, honest, and ongoing conversations about alcohol, drugs, vaping, and other risky behaviors.

HELP SAVE KIDS, SAVE LIVES! <u>CLICK HERE</u> to enter a team or become a sponsor with a credit card! For more information on this golf tournament, contact Phil Clark at (864) 467-4099 or visit our <u>web site</u>. We'll see you there!

If you can't participate, but would like to help, we always accept donations.

Thank you for supporting substance-free youth in the community!

#RedRibbonClassic2022 #ThornbladeClub #LoveThoseGreens #AwardingWinning #FUNraiser #38for38 #SavingKidsSavingLives #SubstancePrevention #SupportDrugFreeYouth



Just Say Something Goes Bi-lingual!

Please join Just Say Something in welcoming our new Spanish-speaking Staff, Mally Mitchell and Alely Ariza! Both Mally and Alely started out as volunteers with our Strengthening Families Program (SFP) for Spanish-speaking parents! Mally is now SFP Program Coordinator and will be providing Spanish Language versions of our Parenting Wisely and Back In Control Parenting Enrichment Courses. Alely recently signed on as Book Keeper and Administrative Assistant and remains involved in our Strengthening Families Program (SFP) for Spanish-speaking parents.

We are so grateful to these ladies for joining our staff and helping Just Say Something reach further into the Greenville Community with much needed resources!

#StrengtheningFamilies #ParentingWisely #BackInControlParenting #TransParenting #TransformingFamilies #PreventACES #NurtureYourKids #MonitorYourKids #Parent411 #ParentingTips #DrugFreeCommunities #SupportFamilies #SupportYouth

Parent Alert!

Teens are using various emojis to hide purchases of fake prescription pills laced with fentanyl and methamphetamine on social media and e-commerce platforms.

Monitor your teens' activities on smartphones and other electronic devices! #StartTalking to teens about the dangers of legal and illegal, mind-altering substances!











Our Contact Information Just Say Something 850 S. Pleasantburg Drive Suite 202 Greenville, SC 29607 864-467-4099 http://www.justsaysomethingsc.org